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SPECIAL COMMUNIQUÉ

Congratulations to the People and Government of Barbados on the results of the elections held on
February 21st, 2013.

We, the Heads of State and/or Government of the States and Territories of the Association of
Caribbean States (ACS), meeting in Pétion Ville, Haiti, on April 26th, 2013:

Express our warm congratulations to the people of Barbados for its very widespread participation in
the last election held on February 21st, which ratified the democratic vocation of that sister nation,
and we salute the Honourable Freundel Stuart on his reelection as Head of Government of
Barbados.


